
Transportation Board * P.O, Box 6 * Fairfax, VT  05454 * Tel: (802) 828-2942* Fax: (802) 828-2660

In re: TB-529 Petition to allow for the installation of a longitudinal sewer utility within the right-of-way 

of Vermont Route 36.  

PUBLIC HEARING ORDER 

The Vermont Transportation Board on October 9, 2024, beginning at 10:00 a.m. will conduct a public 

hearing and site visit on a petition to allow for the installation of a longitudinal force main sewer utility 

within the right-of-way of Vermont Route 36, Lake Road in St. Albans, connecting the residence at 378 

Lake Road, St. Albans with the municipal sewer system located at the intersection of Lake Road and 

Beauregard Drive, St. Albans.  The petition is made pursuant to 19 V.S.A. §1111(d) and other applicable 

law. 

The proceeding will commence at 10:00 a.m. at the Port Washington Room at the St. Albans Town Office, 

398 Georgia Shore Road, St. Albans, Vermont, and leave for the site visit straightaway.  Parties interested 

in attending the site visit should meet at 378 Lake Road in St. Albans on or about 10:05 a.m.  Immediately 

following the site visit – at a time on or about 11:00 a.m. on October 9, 2024, the Transportation Board will 

begin the hearing on the application at the Port Washington Room at the St. Albans Town Office located at 

398 Georgia Shore Road, St. Albans, Vermont.  At the hearing, the Board will hear from the Petitioner 

Colin Randall Urban and any member of the general public interested in the right-of-way petition.   

For more information, email Rachel Dimitruk at rachel.dimitruk@vermont.gov or call 802-595-9410. 

Dated this 10th day of September 2024. 

_______________________________ 
Rachel Dimitruk, Executive Secretary 

Vermont Transportation Board 




